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Effective Date
Identification changes for S821 Toggles and SW3821 Rockers will be effective September 2018.
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Changes for S821 & SW3821

There will be revisions to the identification label on S821 Toggles and SW3821 Rockers.  The  
label had displayed the letters “MLP”under the part number, which will be replaced with NKK’s 
updated logo.  These changes will apply to standard and custom part numbers, and the  
differences for both of the switches are shown below.

Part Numbers
Identification Label

Before Change After Change

S821

MLP  
displayed 
under part no.
on right side  
of identification
label

NKK Logo 
displayed 
under part no.
on right side  
of identification
label

SW3821

MLP  
displayed 
under part no.
on right side  
of identification
label

NKK Logo 
displayed 
under part no.
on right side  
of identification
label

Notes
There are no changes to the switches’ dimensions or specifications.
Contact the factory if more details are needed.


